
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 10/7/2010 2:33:30 PM

Jaclyn Marks (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov); Sean Simon (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe);
Redacted

To:
RedactedCc:

Bcc:
Subject: Follow-Up to PG&E PV RFO Discussion 

Sean, Jaclyn:

During our phone call Wednesday on PG&E's interactive PV map, you asked me to forward the two e­
mails we have received regarding the map. Those e-mails are attached. As I mentioned, we have 
received no negative feedback on the map to date. If you have further questions, feel free to call or e­
mail me.

Thanks,

Redacted
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